
TO: Members of the House and Senate -  CT  
 
FROM: Mary Anne Mercogliano, New Canaan CT 
 
RE: Another extension of “emergency powers” 
 
DATE: February 7, 2022 
 
Good afternoon.  
 
Please vote against yet another extension of emergency powers given to Governor Lamont, 
going on two years now. They should have never been given in the first place.  
 
Thank you.  


